
 

2014 HOUSE PENSIONS & BENEFITS COMMITTEE 

COMMITTEE ACTION INDEX 
  

 
 
Bill 
Number 

 
 
 

Subject 

 
 
Date of Hearing/ 
Discussion 

 
Date of Final 
Action by Full 
Committee 

 HOUSE   
 
 
HB 2301 

 
Interest credits and annuity interest rate changes under 
KPERS 
Act of 2015. 
 

 
No Hearing 

 
No Action 
 
  

 
HB 2308 

KPERS; working after retirement limitations and adjusting 
definition of compensation for purposes of computing final 
average salary. 
 

 
No Hearing 

 
 No Action 

 
HB 2380 

 
Three-year phase in of cost-of-living adjustment for certain 
retired members of KPERS 
 

 
No Hearing 

 
No Action   
 

 
 
HB 2383 

 
Investment standards and divestment procedures for KPERS 
related to Iran. 
 

 
02-17-2014 

 
Motion Failed 
02-26-2014 
  
BP 03-19-14 

 
HB 2519 

 
Enacting the Kansas public employees retirement system 
defined contribution plan 

 
02-19-2014 

 
Motion Failed 
02-24-2014 

 
 
HB 2533 

  
Changing interest credit amounts, member distribution upon 
termination or death and retirement annuities under the 
KPERS Act of 2015. 

 
02-03-2014 

 
BPA  
02-14-2014 

 
 
HB 2539 

Concerning retirement and benefits; relating to the Kansas 
public employees retirement system and systems thereunder; 
providing a cost-of-living adjustment for certain retirants. 

 
02-12-2014 

 
Motion Failed 
02-24-2014 

 
HB2564 

 
Requiring 60-day wait before re-employment for retirement 
benefit eligibility. 

 
02-10-2014 

BP 
02-17-2014 

 
 
 
HB2589 

                                                                                           
Eliminating prohibition on certain investments in business 
operations in Sudan by the Kansas Public Employees 
Retirement System 

 
 
02-17-14 

 
 
No Action 

 
 
HB2596 

 
Computation of retirement benefits when a state officer or 
employee is placed on furlough or has reduction in 
compensation. 

 
 
02-14-14 

 
 BP 
02-24-2014 

 
 
HB2602 

 
Increasing the percentage of unclassified employees allowed 
to be employed by KPERS from 25% to 50%                                                                                                   

 
 
02-14-14 

 
BP 
02-17-2014 

 
HB2666 

  
Enacting the Kansas Public Employee Pension Forfeiture Act. 

 
02-24-2014 

 
No Action 

 
HB2742 

  
Membership in the Kansas police and fireman’s retirement 
system for security officers of the Department of Corrections. 

 
No Hearing 

 
No Action 

 
 HB2743 
 

  
Providing additional lump sum retirement benefit options under 
KPERS. 

 
03-12-2014 

 
No Action 

 
HB2760 

 
Requiring 180-day wait before re-employment for retirement 
eligibility. 

 
03-17-2014 

 
No Action 

 SENATE   
 
 
SB 117 

 
Repealing a $500,000 transfer from highway patrol training 
center fund to the state general fund 

 
No Hearing 

 
No Action 

  


